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“Impacting a broken 

and hurting world with       

the CHRIST of redeem-

ing love.” 

 September Scenes from Campus  

  

Registrations are now being 

accepted for our first session 

of youth basketball.  This is 

for girls and boys who are in 

Kindergarten and First Grade.  

Hopefully, their season will be 

completed before the Christ-

mas break.   

The push continues to finish 

the gym addition project.  

Many of you have contributed  

 

to this project (financially and 

volunteer work).  We greatly 

appreciate everything that has 

happened to date.  We are 

anxious to bring this to com-

pletion . 

The fall board meeting will be 

held on Oct. 21.  Please join us 

in praying for God’s continued 

blessing on GCM.  We do 

want to thank you for your 

support of our outreach ef-

forts.  Humanly speaking, we 

do not know how we could op-

erate without your generosity.   

If you have any questions we 

invite you to contact us.  We 

are also available for skype 

teleconference, if you so desire.  

For personal visits please con-

tact the RCA Speakers Bureau 

at 1-800-722-3705. 

1 & 2.  Our first fall ball 

program is coming to an 

end this week.  Players, 

parents and coaches are 

calling it a success.  3. 

During one of the ball 

games, a double rainbow 

was sighted over the gym. 

4.  The gym addition is 

getting closer to the 

“finish line”.  The back 

steps leading to the pool 

area are now completed.  

5.  The gym was the main 

site for the 10th annual 

Veterans Health Fair.  10 

new veterans were en-

rolled this year.   6.  A 

scene from the fish fry 

that was part of the 

Health Fair. 
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